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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Dear Schererville Residents and friends, 

 

On behalf of the Town of Schererville and Schererville Parks, it is with heavy hearts that 

we announce the 2020 Schererville Fest and Parade is officially cancelled.  In addition, 

Schererville Fireworks is being rescheduled to a date that is still to be determined 

(originally July 3rd). 

 

This decision was determined based on numerous factors, including the "Back on Track" 

plan released from Governor Holcomb that prohibits fairs, festivals and parades in 

Stages 3 & 4.  

 

While this was a very difficult decision to make, we are absolutely certain this is the 

choice that had to be made in the interest of public safety for our community, festgoers, 

and workers. 

 

We are grateful for all those who join us each year for our annual Schererville Fest and 

can't wait till next year. Stay tuned for updates on when the Schererville Fireworks will 

be rescheduled. 

 

Stay safe and healthy, 

Schererville Parks & Recreation and the Town of Schererville 
 


